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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, April 21, 2016, at the K of C 

Hall at 7:00 PM.  There will be a 1st degree 

at the meeting and if there anyone is 

interested in participating on degree team 

contact Kevin Hudnut.   

 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, April 7, 2016 at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

The next auxiliary meeting will be held on  

Thursday, April 21, 2016 starting at 

7:00 PM.  

What a busy March! Our Bunco was really 

fun and we had a beautiful day! SPECIAL 

THANKS to Debbie Moynihan and all the 

ladies who helped in any way to make it a 

success. Thanks to the knights who also gave 

us a hand, 

  Much appreciation for all the workers and 

desserts donated for the fish fries during lent. 

Alice Forbeck has done a GREAT job 

getting everything organized for the Quilts of 

Valor.  The ladies who come say we have the 

BEST food. 

  Lots to do at our meeting in April: In depth 

reports on all the above activities, PLUS—

It’s time for the Fashion Show Rosemary has 

a lot of information to share concerning the 

Fashion Show.  Most important is the plan to 

have better viewing for the show! If you have 

ANY DONATIONS for the baskets, Silent 

Auction or our home-made booth it would be 

great to bring them starting at this meeting.  

MOST IMPORTANT—Tickets will be on 

sale after the meeting. Anyone wishing to 

purchase tickets will need to bring the $25 

per ticket . Following the meeting, Rosemary 

will be selling these. So, call your folks that 

want to come and have the money available 

that evening. Yvette and Jeanette hope to 

have our membership books available that 

evening also! 

We will wrap up the meeting with the 

Election of Officers! So, see you there on 

April 21st at 7 pm. 

  

Winners of our raffle are: 

Hand made Quilt—Jim Blechle 

$100 Joan Cotton 

Hand Made Afghan  Sue Buehler 

Thanks for supporting our fundraiser. 

 

 

COUNCIL 
 

Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: John Vogel…………….......978-8074 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Jim Piel……………………...978-3560 
Inside Guard: Duane Randell……..314-330-5872 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 

 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org 

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 
Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer…………………  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 
Secretary: Yvette Wieman……………...978-5938 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Therese Scherer…………....541-7769 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting    Apr. 7, 2016 

Charity Meeting      Apr. 12, 2016 

Regular Meeting      Apr. 21, 2016 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Apr. 23, 2016 

Fashion Show      June 21, 2016 

Ladies Appreciation     June 25, 2016 

   

 

No alcohol is to be 

brought on to KC 

property. 

 

NO FISH FRIES IN APRIL, 

MAY, JUNE, JULY, AUGUST 

OR SEPTEMBER 
 

We would like to express thanks to all 

those who helped with the fish fries – 

members, wives and young adults.  

Without the help that was given and the 

desserts that were brought, the fish fries 

would not be possible, so again, THANKS. 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Matthew Schwarz was not present 

at the last meeting and missed $125 .00 

attendance prize. 

Brother Fr. Mitch Doyen won the $17.00 

50/50. 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 

2016 membership dues are now officially 

late!  At present there are 69 members who 

have not yet paid their dues.  Please 

contact the Grand Knight or Financial 

Secretary if there is any financial hardship 

keeping you from paying your dues.  

 

ST BARNABAS HOLY NAME 

BREAKFAST 
 

The second Sunday of each month St Barnabas 

Holy Name will have all-you-can-eat breakfast 

of pancakes, potatoes, scrambled eggs, biscuits 

and gravy, two kinds of sausage and ham. 

 Coffee, orange juice and milk are all included 

and the price is just $8 per person. 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Mike Yerion 

whose father died and Brother Richard 

Wisniewski who died. 

 

FASHION SHOW - DATE:  

June 21, 2016 
Please bring to meeting on June 16th, 

all items for the Country Store, Raffle, 

Silent Auction and Attendance Prize 

gifts. 
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HALL CLEANING 

 

 The hall cleaning work list for April is as 

follows:  Saturdays starting April 2nd at 

9:00 AM. 

 
Donald Forbeck   capt    272-5065 

 
T Bajardi…......294-2891  R Datt…….....281-9488 
B Eisenabth…240-1763  J Eisenbath.....240-1763 
C Fierling……696-2762  E Bolinger...314-603-5392 
T Genteline…978-4055  T Haake….......240-5203 
Tom Frey.......281-0566  Al Kennon…....272-6552 
F Schlenke….980-8022  J Lewis……….327-4968 
M Vohsen…..294-1958  H Molitor….…978-2207    
M Renna…….978-1598  Tom Everett….379-2926 
R Schwane..265-0213  T Hakenewerth..272-4818 
K Hoffman…...939-6892  K Koestner......294-0955 

 
ROSARY FOR NEW BUILDING 

 

Join us at 7:20 AM before the 8:00 AM 

Mass on Sundays for the rosary for a 

favorable solution for our new building. 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

Sunday Apr. 3rd will be recruitment 

Sunday at church. The recruitment table 

will be set up in basement of church; if you 

can help contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if 

you can cover a mass.  In the future all 5th 

Sunday masses will be at 8 AM at 

Assumption.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper,  Irwin Dierkes, Fred Doering, 

Rich Fetsch, Ted Kane, Jim Kwarta, Bob 

Lepping, Phil Meyers, Walter Molitor,  

Leroy Ortbals, Keith Schulte, John Vogel, 

Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Les Hoeckelman, Bill 

Kaufhold, Rick McLeish Phil Meyers, 

Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Don Swoboda, 

John Vogel, Ron Yeamans 

Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully, Gene 

Thornhill 

 Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  

Brothers of Knights: Jerry Pieper, Ron 

Yeamans, Bob Mueller  

Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III, Dan 

McGuire 

Fathers:  

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law:  

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer or are ailing. Thanks 

for all the prayers for all who are on the 

above list.   

 

 

 

 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

 

We will have election of officers at the 

May meeting.  Following is the list of 

offices to be filled:  Grand Knight,  

Deputy Grand Knight, Chancellor, 

Recorder, Advocate, Warden, Treasurer,       

Inside Guard, Outside Guard, Home 

Association (3) and Bar Committee (3). 

If you would like to hold an office, please 

contact the Grand Knight or Financial 

Secretary. 

 

LADIES APPRECIATION  

 

The Ladies Appreciation Dinner will be on 

Saturday June 25, 2016 this year, and that 

there will be more details coming in April 

and May. 

 

EUCHRE TOURNAMENT 
 

The euchre tournament on February 20th 

was well attended.  There were 31 tables 

and 121 players.  A BIG thanks to all 

who donated items and thanks to the 

ladies for $300.  There was a profit of 

$1524, which goes to Special 

Olympics.  
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

  
Stations of the Cross at St Dominic are 

up, and were dedicated on 3/15/2016.  

Project ran from December and was 

done in March.  Stations were put up 

March 5, 2016.   


